
 From the Freighthouse 

SLORRM News 

      

Saturday, 4-12-14:  We had our first regular open day at the Museum.  Since it 

wasn’t advertised, attendance by the public was light.  However, we had many 

docents, new and former, on the job, which gave us all a chance to see how things 

are going to work when we are open on an ongoing basis.  Everything went well and 

the public who did come in that day seemed to really enjoy themselves. 

 

   WEBSITE – WEBSITE – WEBSITE – WEBSITE – WEBSITE – WEBSITE  

Great news!  Jamie Foster has been working diligently on a new and improved 

website.  It looks beautiful and will be online very soon.  Sometime in the next 

couple of weeks, check out the new site and see all his wonderful work.  Thanks, 

Jamie! 

 

NATIONAL TRAIN DAY 



 

Saturday, May 10, 2014, is this year’s National Train Day and we plan to be open 

free to the public from 10 am to 4 pm.  Please bring your friends and family to visit.  

If you have been trained as a docent, we need your help.  There will be numerous 

activities going on at the museum that day and we need all hands on deck.   

If you have not yet been trained as a docent, but are interested, please get in touch 

with the Museum Manager, Diane Marchetti.  Send an email to 

diane.marchetti@aol.com, or leave a message at the Museum at 548-1894.  We are 

always looking for people who are interested in trains and our Museum, and who 

enjoy interacting with people.  We are now open every second Saturday of each 

month, and hope to expand our hours to more days soon, but we need docents in 

order to do that.  Thanks for your help and consideration! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


